
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 
Friday 25th November 2022 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers, 

 

Our topic this half term is Mountains.  

 

A fantastic opportunity has arisen where we can invite TA education into school to deliver a great educational 

experience for your children, this will be an experience that children, at this stage in their education could not engage 

with in reality.  We appreciate the workshop is this term but we know how much the children will gain from attending 

a mountain based workshop.  The pupils will look at different mountain formations and experience looking at the view 

from the top of mountains including; Mount Everest, Snowdon, Ben Nevis, Scarfell Pike and Kilimanjaro. Children will 

also ski off the side of a mountain to enable them to look at the different layers.  They will experience all of this using 

virtual reality headsets.  

 

Children will continue their learning about the conditions on mountains and will use a variety of vocabulary to describe 

their journey up the mountains.  

 

TA education are able to visit us in school on Wednesday 7th December 2022.  To cover the cost of this experience, 

we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £20.00 per pupil.  We are asking for this to be paid in full on ParentPay 

to secure our booking by Friday 2nd December please.  Although such a contribution is voluntary, should 

contributions received by the school render the event to be considered not viable, it will be cancelled and all 

contributions will be refunded. 

However, in cases of financial hardship and particularly for our families in receipt of free school meals, we may be able 

to subsidise your contribution. Circumstances such as these will be treated sympathetically; do come and talk to me if 

this is the case – Mrs Reynolds (Head Teacher). 

 

We experience will take place in the morning so will finish in time for their lunch. Pupils will need to wear school 

uniform.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs M Richardson           Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 3 Teacher                 Head Teacher 

 

 

Year 3 Mountain Based Workshop – Wednesday 7th December 2022. 

 

Name of child: ______________________________________________________  

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to attend the workshop.  

 

I have paid £20.00 on ParentPay to secure the booking of the workshop. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________ Parent/Carer Date: ______________________________________ 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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